
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday 6th October 2019 
Twenty-seventh Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 
Harvest Festival 

 
 

10.30am All age Harvest Festival   
 led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
3.00pm Music in New Malden 

 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 6th October 2019 

TUESDAY 1.10pm Lunchtime Concert 
 2.30pm Bereavement Café  
 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 2.00pm Memory Café 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Julie Haines – Christian Aid 
 10.30am Prayers in the Vestry for 15 minutes 
SUNDAY 13th  10.30am Morning Worship led by Ms Sally Rush 
 
Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Tolworth Girls’ School     St John the Divine 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or who are 
going through a difficult time. 
 

“LIGHT PARTY” FOR CHILDREN – HELP NEEDED PLEASE 
Friday 1st November 5.00 – 6.30pm to celebrate the good things in our lives.  Help 
needed with games, catering and activities.  Please sign up on the sheet on the 
noticeboard indicating your area of expertise.   
More details and invitations to follow. 
 

MEMORY WALK 2019 
Today, 6th October, Glynis, Carl and Courtney Fox are taking part in this year’s 7km 
Alzheimer’s Memory Walk at Painshill Park.  If you would like to sponsor them 
there is a form in the Welcome Area. 
They would also like to say a big thank you to all who have bought coffee and 
cakes throughout the year from one of their cake sales. 
 

LUNCHTIME CONCERT Tuesday 8th October 1.10pm to 1.50pm.  
Please come along to the church for a haven of music on Tuesday.  You are 
welcome to bring your packed lunch to eat during the concert. 
John Paul Ekins, piano.  Music by Mozart and Liszt 
 

HEALTH TALK   Monday 7th October 1.00 – 2.00pm 
King Charles Centre main hall, Hollyfield Road, Surbiton KT5 9AL 
You are welcome to attend a talk by Kingston Public Health on osteo-arthritis and 
how to manage the condition with tips on exercise and lifestyle.  Local 
organisations providing information about their services will also be there.  
 



The Church collection for 29th September 2019 was £316.97 plus an 
average for weekly direct giving of £606. 

 
JMA - Junior Mission for All - World Church 
We all accumulate 1p, 2p, and small coins in our change, so as a fund raiser at the 
start of a new financial year, let's donate these to JMA.  Please save up any coins 
from now until Sunday 27th October when the JMA presentations will take place 
and if you bring these along on that Sunday we will place them around the 
perimeter of the Church floor and may be surprised by the result.  If you are 
unable to be there on that Sunday, please bring them along to any service before 
then and hand them to me or one of the stewards. Thank you in anticipation of a 
fun mission.    Alan Downey 
 

The Restart a Heart campaign (RSAH) is an annual initiative led by the 
Resuscitation Council (UK) in partnership with The British Heart Foundation, 
British Red Cross, St John Ambulance, and Yorkshire Ambulance Service which 
aims to improve the low numbers of people surviving out-of-hospital cardiac 
arrests. 
 

St John Ambulance will be setting up in the church on 16th October to give basic 
resuscitation training and information.  Everyone welcome 10am – 6pm. 

 

QUIZ FOR KCRS 
Saturday 19th October 6.30 for 7.00pm.  Please come and joint me at a quiz 
organised by Kingston Community Refugee Sponsorship.  The venue is All Saints’ 
Church in Kingston and tickets are £10, pay on the night.  This includes supper and 
a soft drink and there will also be a bar.  If anyone would like to join me on a 
team, please make yourself known.     Karl 
 

CHRISTIAN AID COFFEE BAR Saturday 12th October 
Please could anyone offer help and cakes for this coffee bar to support NMMC’s 
Christian Aid project. 
 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING 
Here are the details for the upcoming safeguarding training sessions: 
Saturday 2 November at Surbiton Hill 
Registration 9.45am; session 10am - 12.30pm. 
 
Monday 4 November at New Malden.  
Registration 7.15pm; session 7.30pm - 10pm. 
  
The sessions will include safeguarding basics, and updates about current issues. 
The two sessions are the same – you need to come to only one!  It’s important to 
book your place, so that we can make sure we have enough training materials for 
everyone. 
Safeguarding training is mandatory for people in certain church roles, but you 
won’t need to come if you have attended in the last four years.  Of course, many 
people choose to attend anyway simply to keep themselves up to date, and to 
stay informed – as safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 
Please book your place with me, or Sarah Moore, or talk to us if you’re not sure 
whether you should attend.  Judith Jewell 
 

ALL SAINTS KINGSTON TOPICAL LUNCH 
Thursday 17th October.  It’s constant snakes and ladders for Kingston – the striking 
new University building opens shortly; but Clas Olsen, Tudor Williams and other 
shops close down.  Anthony Evans talks about the Kingston Society’s vision for a 
better Kingston and how you can help make it happen.   Lunch at All Saints’ East 
End Café from 12:00 pm – or bring your own sandwiches.  Starts at 1:00 pm.  
Finishes 1:45 pm.        

 
 

This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated and arranged by Pam Bugeya 
 

 

JAM JARS STILL NEEDED PLEASE 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Church Office Telephone 020 8942 1288 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (Mon & Wed 10am- 2pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk  
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) 
 nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com (Tues & Thu 10am- 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666
 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 


